
TUSCALOOSA COUNTY CIVIL SERVICE BOARD 

Vacancy Announcement 

 

The Tuscaloosa County Civil Service Board will accept applications for 
the position of Night Janitor Supervisor.  Salary range 8 Yearly Steps: 
$41,915 to $53,481. 
 
The incumbent in this position is responsible for the clean and orderly 
condition of the County Courthouse and other County buildings, 
maintenance of cleaning and personal supplies and assisting workmen 
within the County buildings.  Primary responsibility is focused on 
supervision of the night custodial crew. 
 
Applicants must have a high school diploma or equivalent and 
experience in custodial work, a substantial part of which must be 
supervision of custodial operations. 
 
Applications are available in the Tuscaloosa County Personnel Office, 
714 Greensboro Avenue, Suite G-78, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, or by mail 
by calling (205) 464-8400.  Applications will be accepted through 5:00 
pm, Wednesday, May 20, 2020, in the County Personnel Office. 
 

Tuscaloosa County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 


